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NEW 'BAND of REMEMBRANCE' for Remembrance Day

Posted by Lucy Aldridge - 2010/10/13 14:28

Remembrance Day fast approaches (11/11/10) and we will all take the time to remember those who
have selflessly given their lives in conflict throughout our memorable history, with perhaps a deeper
understanding, poignancy and greater respect more than ever this year ... remembering those who have
paid the ultimate sacrifice in more recent conflicts, such as Iraq and Afghanistan.

Whilst purchasing the traditional poppy this year, which is steeped in history and remains symbolic of
remembrance since World War | - would you also consider buying a BAND OF REMEMBRANCE ~
"ALWAYS REMEMBERED"?

100% of all proceeds from the sale of our Band of Remembrance, priced at just £2 is donated in support
and to care for our injured service personnel and bereaved military families. To make your purchase...
please visit our online shop. THANK YOU
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